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Principalõs Message 
 
Asalaamu  Alaikum Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatuhu 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As 2013 closes, I would like to take this opportunity to thank every staff member of 
our college for their active engagement over the year.  There has been many 
opportunities for our students to be actively involved in their learning, through 
varied classroom activities, excursions, academic competitions and educational 
activities. I am sure that you would go through our year book and be proud of the 
various activities and programs displayed through the pages during the course of 
2013. 
 
 I am thankful that teachers, past and present have sought to meet many challenges 
by establishing, developing and implementing a rigorous curriculum, and that our 
parents have placed much faith and trust in the school. Our strong results confirm 
that we are in the right direction and are a big morale booster, both for the school, 
and for our parents and students. We have worked on our curriculum and processes 
to enhance the school experience of our students during the course of this year. 
Over the last few months, our teachers and the school management have had 
several conversations on ways that the school can improve beyond this.  Greater 
emphasis will be placed at all levels to build up our studentsô capacity beyond just 
the academic areas. Leadership and organizational skills will feature strongly in 
their co-curricular education. In a world that is becoming increasingly inter-
connected through technologies, we believe that such competencies will put our 
students in good stead. 
 
I encourage you to explore our website and school calendar. By doing so you will 
be able to stay up to date with the scheduled activities. 
 
I would like to wish all our families a safe, relaxing and rejuvenating holiday.   
I look forward to welcoming you back for the start of the 2014 school year. 
 
With warmest wishes, 
 
Mariam Banwa 

COLLEGE CLOSED 

FRIDAY 

6 DECEMBER 2013 

COLLEGE OFFICE HOURS 

(During Vacation) 

MONDAY TO FRIDAY 

9-00 AM TO 3-00PM 

COLLEGE OFFICE 

CLOSED 

MONDAY,  

20 DECEMBER 2013 

TO 

FRIDAY, 10 JANUARY 2014 

COLLEGE OFFICE  

RE-OPENS 

MONDAY, 13 JANUARY  

 
SCHOOL COMMENCES 

Tuesday, 28 JANUARY 2014 
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Year 12 Graduation  

& 

Formal Dinner 

15 November 2013 

Michael�¶s  Oriental 

Restaurant 


